
SECURITY UPDATE 
 

CoAEMSP Compromised Email Account Notifications and Fake Bills 
 
CoAEMSP.org (Committee on Accreditation of Educational Programs for the Emergency Medical 
Services Professions) is sending out notices to individuals informing them of compromised email 
and messages with a subject of "FW: August Billing From CoAEMSP".  Per the email notice to users, 
recommendations are for the recipient to immediately delete the message without opening. 
  
Based on a search of the website, many of the colleges may have associations with this 
organization by oHering an accredited program(s). 
  
Recommendation:  Review incoming email originating from [at]coaemsp.org with attachments and 
ensure that any recipient in your organization that has received it takes no action. 
  
 


